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MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  Planning Commission Members 
 
FROM: Jeff Shrum, Development Services Director 
 
SUBJECT: August 24 Workshop Comprehensive Plan Update Discussion - Public Facilities and 

Level of Service (LOS) Standards   
 
DATE: August 18, 2016 
 
 
 
The attached table provides information on the current adopted LOS for all public facilities included in the 
comprehensive plan.  At this time the consultant is still working on presentation materials (including maps) 
to help explain/show the current LOS as well as the projected LOS for the planning timeframe (Year 2027), 
specifically for transportations.  Transportation discussion will include a review of concurrency versus a 
mobility fee approach (consistent with Sarasota County’s replacement of transportation concurrency with a 
mobility fee approach).   
 
Also consistent with previous workshop sessions, we hope to have GIS maps for review and discussion at 
the meeting to facilitate discussion.  Review of the LOS standards along with discussion of changes (if any), 
potential deficiencies for future years, and review of adjoining Sarasota County LOS and School Board 
standards will be also included in this discussion.  Staff members from the appropriate City departments 
have also been requested to provide input as well.  While the Utilities department provided the attached 
written correspondence, I anticipate other departments possibly attending the meeting to provide their 
comments as well.    

 
 
  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Cc. Comprehensive Plan Update file 


